
Random Acts of Kindness
The following Wolverines were caught performing random acts of kindness. 

Dayna Li - Aayan Shah - Giuliana Musumucci - Chase Sullivan 
Kieran Robertson - Al-Fuquan McNair - James Dowd - Nabhya Yadav

Prisha Sharma - Riley Alvarez  - Joseph Penaloza 
Leah Ferreira  - Enzo Fiorenzeli

Dean of Chess
This announcement is for any student who expressed an interest in participating in
the Dean of Chess event after school on December 18th. All students who reached

out to Dr. Cooper have been confirmed through an email to both you and your
parents. At this time, the workshop is full with a waiting list.Reach out to Dr. Cooper 

if you have any questions or would like to be on the waiting list.

Battle of the Books
Remember Battle of the Books from last year? 

You know, that awesome program where students form teams, read select books,
and compete in a fun and entertaining way? Battle of the Books 2025 is here! More
information will be coming to you from Mrs. Shimko soon. Check your email.This is

your chance to be part of the best literary challenge of the year!!

SGA
There will  be a Coat Drive beginning on Monday November 18th.  

We are collecting new or gently used coats to donate to those in the need. 
All sizes accepted. A collection box will be located in the APR. 

 This drive will end on Thursday December 12th.

12/12 - Winter Orchestra Concert @7pm
12/13 - PTO Student Hot Cocoa Bar @ Lunches 
12/17 - 7th Grade Trip Shakespeare Theater  
            8th Grade Chorus Trip to Radio City
12/20 - Early Dismissal
12/21 - 1/1 - School Closed Winter Recess
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